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Dear Sir / Madam 

 

As a survivor of domestic abuse and in particular cohersive control, please feel free to contact me on 

why this bill is so important in Northern Ireland, especially with reference to the use of children to 

abuse, which can continue long after a divorce has been issued. This is definitely not what others, 

never affected, think it means. 

 

Also the utter failure of the current system to even assist, never mind protect victims of these 

crimes.  

 

I would really like to be involved in this matter, as it is so important to me and have talked at length 

with the previous minister for justice with regards to the bill being brought forward. Although it will 

not help me, I want it to be able to help others. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 




